COPY
LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, [ onden, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone : ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

2nd December, 1959.

Dear Sirs,
8.8+ "SWANSEA CASTLE"

With reference to my letter of the 11lth
November, the Ownerse should be reminded that the
gerewshaft Survey becomes due at the end of
February, 1960,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the~
Clascification Committee,

The Surveyore,
GRILSBY.
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